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TAPESTRY

ONLINE LEARNING
JOURNAL

At Western we use an online learning journal called Tapestry to record photos, observations and
comments, in line with the Early Years Foundation Stage curriculum, to build up a record of your
child’s experiences during their time with us. This system allows us to work with parents and
carers to share information and record the children’s play and learning inside and outside the
classroom.

Tapestry allows us to share some of these observations and moments with you. Please ensure that
you have completed the Tapestry permission letter. Spare copies of the letter are in the early years
reception entrance. Please ask a member of staff should you require a copy.

A Tapestry app can be downloaded to smartphones and i-pads which gives parents easy access
to their child’s learning journal and also allows parents to upload their own pictures to contribute
to the children’s learning record.

If you have forgotten your password or have not used if for a while, please speak to Mrs Staines or
Mrs Sutton for the password to be reset.
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